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Martinez, Joseph J - DNR

From: Hatfield, Chris <Chris.Hatfield@stantec.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 1:18 PM
To: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR
Cc: Gross, Erin
Subject: BRRTS Activity 02-41-550821
Attachments: RE_ Whitefish Bay Cleaners Update.msg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Joseph,  
 
Stantec has been trying to obtain access to homeowners near the site to conduct indoor air monitoring.  The COVID-19 
pandemic has delayed that process.  My understanding is that John Hnat, the former WDNR PM for this site, has 
retired.  He had offered to reach out to landowners that have been unresponsive.  I do not believe he ever did that.  The 
email exchange between him and Stantec is attached.   
 
Since COVID-19 hit, we have not followed up with homeowners as Stantec leadership is generally not allowing its 
employees to enter private homes while COVID-19 remains a health threat. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions, but in the meantime, the RP/Stantec will not be attempting to conduct indoor air 
monitoring until the pandemic threat eases. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Chris Hatfield, PG  
Senior Geologist/Project Manager 
  

Direct: 262 643-9171 
Mobile: 414 687-3640 
Chris.Hatfield@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092-2649 
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Better Together, Even If We’re Apart. Read more about Stantec’s Covid-19 response, including remote working and 
business continuity measures. 
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